
 

 

 

 

Date: July 19, 2011 

SUBJECT: FCC Application for FCC ID: NM8PG09410 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Due to confidential issue, we sincerely expect to supersede the label location 

with new one, which clearly states the same label location.  

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

                     

Name: Jones Tsai / engineering manager  

Sporton  

Tel: 886-3-3273456 ext. 652 

Mail: Jonestsai@sporton.com.tw 

 


